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Felicity Clarke has
been named Embrace
Improvement Lead for
Safeguarding,
Behaviour, and
Attendance.

Congratulations to Rachel
Chamberlain, Co-Headteacher of

Swinford, for completing her
training and becoming a SIAMS

inspector! 

Our Sixth Form hub has had brand
new safeguarding doors installed,
ensuring the safety of our students.
Our L Block building has had a
brand new roof ready for the wet
                   weather!
                   We also have a brand
                   new pastoral base and
                   catering pod for students
                   and staff.

In recent months, we have installed
brand new signage throughout our
school site, with the last signs being
placed over the summer!

Rawlins

Ellen Thompson has been
appointed Headteaher of

Manorfield, with Jaime
Webster and Leanne Jones as

Assistant Heads.

Spotlight
Arnesby

Sharon Mullins
Trust Leader

Anthea Lawton has been
appointed Headteacher of Croft,
while Carly Down will serve as
the Assistant Head and SENCO.

Welcome Petrina Horne,
newly appointed
Finance Officer within
the Embrace Central
Finance Team.

We have also had brand
new safeguarding
fencing installed, ensuring
our playground remains
secure for our pupils. 

Dawn Dolby, member of the
Rawlins Premises Team, has

passed her IOSH Qualification!

                  Returning after the summer holiday
                  always seems so exciting as we
start another school year and this one has
not been any different. Our schools across
the trust have been able to return ready for
autumn curriculum learning with some
fantastic new environments and areas. As a
trust our vision is to ensure that all of our
children and young people can learn for life
and to achieve this also means making sure
our schools are places to motivate and
support good learning for all.
Over the summer we have been busy
upgrading areas of our schools buildings
and sites to enable this vision to be realised
and this newsletter aims to show the
improvements which have taken place so
far. From outdoor early years learning areas
to classroom refurbishments, re-roofing,
drainage and toilets there has been a lot of
positive changes. These will benefit the staff
and children in our schools and we have
further improvements planned in the future.
I look forward to being able to share these
with you very soon!
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Our school site has had improved safeguarding fencing fitted
                            to ensure the safety of our
                            pupils.
                          

                            Additionally, we have some
                            thrilling plans in store for our
                            outdoor EYFS area! 

To ensure that our staff have sufficient space
and amenities, we have undertaken a full
renovation of our main office, which includes
plenty of desk space, an office for our IT Team
and a suitable meeting space for all to use. 
                                                   The overhaul of our
                                                   school roof was also
                                                   completed. 

This summer, we installed new LED lighting and gave our
school's open areas a
fresh coat of paint.
With many exciting
projects on the horizon,
stay tuned for updates!

Manorfield

Swinford

Sherrier

St Peter’s Huncote

Croft

Whetstone

St Peter’sMarket
Bosworth

Brockington

We have a brand new
EYFS outdoor learning
area for our pupils, the
grand opening of which
was conducted by South
Leicestershire MP, Alberto
Costa.
Additionally, our indoor
EYFS area has received
an upgrade with brand
new toilets!

During the
summer, we
completed our
flood prevention
work and 
revamped the layout of our ceiling
grids.
We have many exciting projects
ahead, so watch this space!

We have a new outdoor
learning area, featuring a

reading and teaching
canopy! We intend to
equip this space with
various activities and

equipment for our pupils.

             Our EYFS internal
space has undergone a
full refurbishment,
including new flooring in
our outdoor learning area.
Additionally, our hall has
been freshly decorated,
and we've created a new
art area along with
improved storage
solutions!

A priority for Embrace is
enhancing the provision
and support for EYFS
within our primary
schools.
As a result of this, we
have had a fresh, new
outdoor area installed for
our youngest learners!
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As a trust we believe that development and learning
underpins all that we do - all staff from across the trust
will be attending our Embrace Staff Conference in
November as part of this commitment and to live out
our shared values which include wisdom, collaboration
and inclusivity. 

The first Embrace MAT Conference is an opportunity for
all members of the Embrace community to come
together to pause, ponder and explore the
possibilities to inspire and enrich the
lives of our pupils.

The conference will feature a diverse
range of sessions, insightful workshop
streams, knowledgeable
keynote speakers and
informative stall holders. 

Getting to know
St Peter’s Market

Bosworth

St Peter's Church of England Primary School in
Market Bosworth is the latest school to become
part of our family of schools. 

We would like to introduce Emily Holt as
Headteacher and Natalie Perrett and Lisa
Cavendish as senior leaders at the school. 

Embrace Annual
Staff Conference

Nurturing Curiosity
Pause, ponder, possibility
Embrace the silence, optimise the curiosity

Emily Holt

Natalie
Perrett

Lisa
Cavendish
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